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 Draft 

Commission Members Present:  Mark Lane, Chairman; Lyn Stan Vice-Chair; Larry Smith, Acting 

Treasurer; Pam Fitzgerald, Don Janik and Gary Martin.  (6)  

Absent: Peter Robart.  

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m.  

1. Meeting Minutes. December meeting minutes were reviewed and accepted. 

2. Wedding at the Bandstand. The selectmen decided that there should be no wedding receptions on 

the Common. Fee to have the Common for a wedding is $100. In the future, if there is an evernt on the 

Common, Pam should be notified in advance. She can get the lighting turned on. 

How do we regulate events on the Common---or should we? Let’s discuss next month with Lori Ruest. 

Bandstand donation request. Let’s discuss this next month as well. 

3. Art on the Common 

Barbara will not be involved this year. Date is 6/3 from 10am-5pm. Rain date is 6/4 

The new contacts for 2017 are Sherry _____ and Carol Walen 

We will have the same vendors. Website is artonthecommon.com 

4. Field Usage, Gov. Weare Park 

Cal Ripken, Hampton Attack. Table this for now. We charged $1500 last year. Baseball $750/mo, or 

$200/week. Proposed rates for 2017 are $1000/mo., and $275/week. Mark will approach the Cal Ripken 

board with this proposal. Nicole Enright is Hampton Attack soccer contact. What about the Cooperstown 

team? Will they need field time to prepare for their program? Do we have a policy for dogs on Gov. 

Weare Park? 

 

The next meeting will be held on Monday, March 20, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Gary Martin 

Secretary of the Evening 
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